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The following constitutes the reasons for this bill and the purposes which are sought to be
accomplished thereby:

Nebraska allows members of a health profession to ask the Department of Health and Human
Services to review whether their profession should be regulated, or whether their profession's
scope of practice should be changed. Nebraska also allows the Director of Public Health and
the Chairperson of the Legislature's Health and Human Services Committee to ask the
Department for such a review. This is known as a directed review. LB 90 is intended to add
other option, by allowing the Chairperson, in consultation with the Health and Human
Services Committee, to ask for a directed review.
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